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From: Maria Pinto   
Sent: 2021/07/12 1:59 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca>; City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City File: OZS-2020-0037 (Brampton Ward 2) 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

I am writing in response to your notice regarding the proposal to Amend the Official Plan and Zoning By-Law 
to permit the construction of the 150 residential units as a HIGH DENSITY RESIDENTIAL in my area under 
the above file number. 

The proposed site for the building apartments will be directly under our home not only taking away the privacy 
of me and my family but also obstructing the sunlight and air space at dawn. Additionally the pollution of cars 
parked at the 174 spaces of these apartments would be blowing fumes tunneling through our houses. In 
addition, we need safe environment for our kids and avoid congestion of traffic on McLaughlin, Sandalwood 
and North of McLaughlin. There will be increase in noise pollution as well. 

Please be advised that I would like to register to speak at the public meeting of July 26th to raise my objections 
to this construction and appeal to the committee to reject this proposal. 

Thank you for your continue support. 

Sincerely, 


